UPDATE - 7/23/16 11:30AM

BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFTED

ECWA Customers may resume using water normally

Customers of the Erie County Water Authority (ECWA) system located in the Towns of Amherst, Clarence,
Lancaster, Newstead and areas north of Broadway in the Town of Cheektowaga and Villages of Depew,
Lancaster and Williamsville no longer need to boil their tap water.

Water samples collected from the affected areas were analyzed and determined to be negative for bacteria
indicating that the water was not contaminated during the recent water main break.

For any questions, please contact: Customer Service at the Erie County Water Authority: 849-
8444 Erie County Department of Health: 961-6800



